s Peters Township
Music Boosters

January 2024

Dear Community Supporter,

It is with great excitement that we invite you to participate in the Peters Township Music Booster
(PTMB) "Meatballs & Music" 2024 Fundraiser.

The PTMB (501¢3) Gift Basket Auction and Spaghetti Dinner will be held on January 27, from 3:00 to
8:00 pm at the new Peters Twp High School. The event will showcase Peters Township Middle and
High School students enrolled in band, choir and orchestra ensembles performing throughout the
day. Meatballs & Music is a community event attended by residents, family and friends of Peters
Township, as well as our surrounding neighborhoods. Last year, PTMB raised money from "themed"
gift baskets that were created with items donated by our generous contributors. Please consider
making a tax-deductible donation to the Gift Basket Auction (TAX ID# 45-2506878).

Through this fundraiser, the PTMB is able to provide financial support to the Peters Twp High School
musical groups including our Choral Groups, Concert Band, Jazz Band, Wind Symphony, Orchestra,
and Marching Band. The purpose of this letter is to invite you to participate in our fundraiser
through the donation of various items for our Gift Basket Raffle. Would you be willing to contribute
a completed basket, a gift certificate or card, a donated item or product or any combination of the
above to help make this event a success? Donations can be mailed directly to PTMB Inc., PO Box
942, McMurray, PA 15317, or arrangements can be made to pick up donation items.

All contributors will be acknowledged on our "Thank You Recognition Board" and have their name
displayed on the corresponding gift basket. Thank you for reviewing our donation request. The

Peters Township Music Boosters would greatly appreciate your support! Please contact any of the
Board Members below if you have any questions or to make arrangements to pick up a donation.

Sincerely,
The 2023-2024 Peters Township Music Booster Board

Cari Williams, President - williamsc@pt-sd.org

Rochelle Koerbel, Vice-President - rkoerbel@mcneeslaw.com
Julie Collins, Treasurer - julie.collinsfamily@gmail.com
Madeline Huypen, Asst. Treasurer - madeline@huypen.com
Kimberly Mitchell, Secretary - ksm5pitt@gmail.com




